
CONSCIENCE 
     Synonyms:  principles, scruples, moral standards, 
     conscientious 

Your strongly spiritual outlook (and that doesn't necessarily mean 
religious) suggests a strict conscience.  It probably feels as if 
someone is always looking over your shoulder, making sure that you 
do what you are supposed to do.  And when you feel you have failed 
in some area, it is that inner parent that constrains you do some 
form of private atonement. 

It seems that you are very satisfied with the moral principles that 
you have acquired to this point in your life and are not interested 
in exploring any new avenues. 

An independent thinker, you are comfortable with your own ethics 
and standards. 

This individual sees life in terms of black/white, good/evil, with 
nothing in between.  He can be harsh and judgmental, with a spartan 
outlook that he tries to impose on those close to him.   

You have a well-developed set of personal principles by which you 
live, but at the same time, are broad-minded and open to other 
ideas.   

You have retained the ideals and principles that have been with you 
since childhood and are quite satisfied with those standards.  
Nonetheless, your interest in intellectual pursuits allows you to 
explore and examine other paths.   

You strive for harmony in life, avoiding conflict whenever 
possible.  But you're not afraid to stand your ground on 
principles.  

Because your pleasant exterior cloaks an inner steadfastness, 
people are sometimes misled into thinking you are a pushover. 

He is conscientious in maintaining a high standard of quality 
control.  Careful not to make snap judgments, he feels strongly 
about doing things according to rules. 

He is careful not to over-commit and is conscientious about 
completing one task before taking on another. 



Open to just about anything, you welcome the opportunity to explore 
new paths and alternative lifestyles.   

Although he is well organized, he takes on many assignments and 
must work hard to meet all commitments.  His strongly conscientious 
nature ensures that he will do his best in all circumstances. 

Always willing to listen, you don't mind exploring alternative 
paths and considering options. 

A hard worker who can be counted on always to give his best 
efforts, this applicant is scrupulous in carrying out his duties. 

It appears as if you may have grown up with parenting that included 
the liberal use of guilt as a controlling factor.  Now, even as an 
adult, it is hard for you to turn off those old 'tapes' that keep 
playing in your head. 


